
UPDATE: Construction deemed an ESSENTIAL Workplace 

BILD members, 

As a follow-up to the Premier’s COVID-19 related announcement this afternoon ordering that at-risk work 
places be closed-down for an initial period of 14-days, please note that construction has been 
classified as an essential workplace.  

BILD has been working diligently, and in conjunction with OHBA and RESCON on this matter, and we are 
pleased to note that under the “list of essential workplaces”, industry activity is listed: 

“28.  Construction work and services, including demolition services, in the industrial, commercial, 
institutional and residential sectors;” 

Please find the province’s official news release here for additional information. 

https://cts.vresp.com/c/?BILD/cdad2c3c8b/3e3a6a4020/bd004e95df/utm_source=ondemand&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=p

